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Free Barn Wood 
Mr. Paul Asman has a pile of barn wood that is over 100 years old at 4425 SE David Way. He will 
give it to someone to just pick it up. His phone is (541)416-9153.   
Motorcycles for Sale: Bike 1 is a 1991 Honda ST1100. There is some cosmetic damage, but not 
much. It has new rubber, a Corbin leather saddle, panniers, a Givi box, tank pack, and extras.  Bike 2 
is a 1992 Honda 750 Nighthawk in good condition. It has new rubber, cloth panniers, Givi box, Corbin 
custom saddle plus the original tank pack, luggage pack and extras. $1500 each or $2500 for the 
pair, firm. If interested, contact Dave Krause at (206)817-4148 and leave a message. 

Warm regards, from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: Our next regular meeting is on March 9, 2021 at 6:30 pm in 
the HOA office. We will maintain social distancing and wear face coverings. Please call 
(541)236-7284 and leave a message if you plan on attending! 
Juniper Canyon Bus Stop Survey: CET has funding to build new bus stops and expand 
services in Prineville, with a particular focus on Juniper Canyon. They need your input! Please 
take time to complete the survey at www.surveymonkey.com/r/CrookCountyTransitSurvey. 
Members Needed: We are going to need two or three volunteers from our High Desert 
Estates community to join the HOA Board during our Annual Meeting this May! Please let a 
Board member know of your interest. Call (541)236-7284 and leave a message. Thank you! 
Fire Safety: It is not too early to prepare for the next fire season. Take time to inspect your 
property and take inventory of trees that need to be limbed. Brush and weeds act as ladder 
fuels igniting trees and thus should also be removed. Protect yourself and your neighbors!  
Dog Droppings: We all love our dogs and enjoy walking them for exercise. However, please 
come prepared and pickup dog's feces. All who use our roads for exercise do not want 
to have to walk around or accidentally step on the feces. Thank You so much for helping 
maintain the beauty and cleanliness of our community. 
High Desert Estates Road Inspection: Jeff Curl of Tri-County Paving inspected HDE roads 
due to concern regarding cracks. His comments follow, “We have looked at the newly sealed 
cracks that have settled a bit and that have caused concern. Our assessment is that nothing 
out of the ordinary is occurring.  The product is pliable and is made to flex and bend with the 
conditions (i.e. ground shifts, movement, heat/cold swings) and with this structural make-up 
comes some settlement.  Even though some cracks are settling, they are still sealed at the 
bottom and the sealant is effective. Please let us know if there are any further concerns that 
need to be addressed.”  

End of notes from the Chair - Stay safe! 
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